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Briefing/Workshop with Stakeholders Towards the Compilation of Provincial Product Accounts in Bicol Region on 
9-10 March 2023. 

The PSA RSSO V conducted the Briefing/Workshop with Stakeholders 
Towards the Compilation of Provincial Products Accounts thru hybrid 
platform on 09-10 March 2023. All six (6) provinces participated in the said 
workshop together with their invited stakeholders from different agencies. 

Regional Line Agencies also participated onsite at PSA RSSO V 
Conference Room. First day of the said workshop was the Introduction to 
the System of National Accounts and Overview and Data Requirements 

by Industry discussed by OIC Elgie Gulane, SrSS Chelo Nuyda, and SSI I  
Mary Grace Nunez. 
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Prior to the workshop, workshop forms were distributed to different 
agencies to familiarize them with the said forms. After the workshop, SrSS 
Chelo Nuyda served as moderator for the presentation and discussion of 
workshop outputs per province. Provincial Focal Persons were the 
discussant for the said workshop. 

Another activity for this quarter is the Consultation Workshop with 
Stakeholders in the Agriculture and Fishery Sector as Input in the 
Compilatio f Provincial Product Accounts in Bicol Region on 16 March 
2023. 
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